
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

June 2023 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Price review 
 
We have been reviewing the prices for children attending Daycare, Breakfast, After School 
and Holiday Club.  Like all businesses during the last year, our operational costs have risen 
as the majority of our costs are on staffing, energy and food. 
 
The hourly rate for children from pre-school/nursery to Year 6 will not change and will remain 
at £4.00 an hour or £6.00 for early breakfast club (7:15am).  Unfortunately, from the 4th of 
September 2023 we will no longer be offering a sibling discount.  Unlike most other childcare 
providers, we will continue to only charge you for actual hours attended by your child(ren). 
 
Many of our 2 year old children qualify for Government funding which is paid at £6.00 an 
hour.  From the 4th of September, the hourly rate for 2 year olds will be £6.00.  We are open 
for 10¾ hours, but the price will be capped at £60.00 per day.  We will continue to provide 
them with a hot meal and snacks within this price.  From the term following their third 
birthday, all children are eligible for either 15 or 30 hours funding in our pre-school or 
nursery.  If they then attend for any additional hours, the price will revert to £4.00 hour. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E Lane 
Headteacher 

 

Northwick Park Primary 

and Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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